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Dear Parents / carers, 

 

We are delighted to confirm that we have booked a Year 6 trip to the River Gade in 

Hemel Hempstead on Monday 9th June 2025. 

 

Year 6 are currently studying rivers as their main geography topic and Mrs Smith has 

planned a trip so the children can carry out some field work skills and get first-hand 

experience of a river. The children will identify animals and plants, carry out surveys 

of the river speed, complete environmental surveys and dip for river animals. 

 

A coach has been booked to take the children there and back. Please provide your 

child with a packed lunch, a named water bottle and a snack. 

 

Children need to wear their school tops and black bottoms (these need to be long.) 

They need to wear trainers and bring wellies in a bag to put on at the river but 

should have the rest of their school uniform to change into when they get back to 

school and a spare pair of socks!  They should also cover any scratches or cuts with 

a plaster.   

 

The cost of the trip is £8.70. Please provide consent and payment via Arbor for your 

child to attend.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Office Team 
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